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PARISH COUNCIL NOTES

From the Meeting held 22nd September 2016 in the Memorial Centre, Whiteparish.
Police
PC Matt Holland and PCSO Tina Roylance updated the Parish Council on the changes in local policing which will start mid-October.  PCSO Roylance is to be our first point of contact and she hopes to continue to drop in at the village shop on a Wednesday morning when duties allow.  PC Holland will be the Community Coordinator.
New Forest National Park Local Plan Review – Consultation Draft
Following the initial public consultation undertaken in autumn 2015 on the main issues to be included in the review of the local planning policies for the National Park, the New Forest National Park Authority has now published a draft Local Plan for comment. Responses are invited on the draft Local Plan during an eight week period running from 3rd October until 28th November 2016. 

 

The draft Local Plan sets out the planning policies that will guide development in the National Park in the future. Part of Whiteparish borders with the New Forest. The draft Local Plan consultation document, online response form and various background papers can be viewed via the link below. 

http://www.newforestnpa.gov.uk/localplan
Common Road/Clay Street

Wiltshire Council and the Police have advised parking outside schools is a common problem across the country which is incredibly difficult to manage, especially given the short term nature of the problem. Please can drivers be considerate to residents.
Conservation

The Parish Council is investigating possible conservation projects within the village with the assistance of the local Area Board. 

Sign up for free household recycling centre van and trailer permit 

From 5th September, Wiltshire residents wishing to take their waste to any of its household recycling centres (HRCs) in a van or large trailer will have to show a permit available for free from the council. The permits will allow a maximum of 12 visits per year, and Wiltshire residents can apply for one online at any time. http://www.wiltshire.gov.uk/rubbish-and-recycling
Next Meeting

The next meeting is on Thursday, 3rd November 2016 at 7.30pm.  Villagers are invited to attend the meetings.  Please inform the Parish Clerk if you are unable to attend and wish to raise any village matter.
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